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BART Station Closure at Dublin/Pleasanton
Wednesday, March 16t @ 8:14 AM

We have received the following update from BART:

There is a station closure at Dublin/Pleasanton due to a major medical emergency. Bus service is available
between Dublin/Pleasanton and West Dublin/Pleasanton at this time. There is limited train service from
West/Dublin Pleasanton in the San Francisco/Daly City direction.

Please monitor BART for updates and visit the TMASF Connects website for commute
alternatives.

March 16th, 2022

Click here for local media, commute, and safety resources that may provide additional assistance.

Visit the TMASF Connects website to explore your commute, career, and community resources.

www.tmasfconnects.org
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